
NOTICE

Thank you for your understanding.

A Section of Whampoa Park Connector

(marked in red) is closed for 

improvement works from 

17 August 2020. 

Please use the temporary path

(marked in Purple).

Expected completion date: 

1st Quarter Of 2021

Closed from 
17 Aug 2020

Temporary 

Path


